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Dear Warrington BC 

I would like to submit my comments regarding the revised proposals to the Local Plan.  As a resident 
it’s concerning that the proposals will still utilise a large portion of green belt land in south warrington for new 
housing and industrial premises.  This large amount of new housing which we are told is required, but surely a 
less destructive solution can be found (ie brownfield sites). 

The area will become one large housing estate surrounding and changing the character of the villages.  If part of 
Moore nature reserve is lost too then this can never be reversed. 

The Industrial proposals will put too much pressure on local roads/motorways which are already extremely busy 
with commuters and HGV’s.  No amount of revision at junction 10 will ease the extra traffic burden and cause 
further air/noise pollution for local residents. 

Best regards 
Amanda Coulthard 




